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BP Wind Energy \~, 

700 Louisiana Street, Floor 33 
Houston, TX 77002 

October 25, 2013 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Generation Siting and Environment 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 

Re: 	 Cape Vincent Wind Farm 

Dear Secretary Burgess, 

I would like to provide you with an update on the status of the Cape Vincent wind project 
being developed by Cape Vincent Wind Power, LLC. 

BP Wind Energy is actively seeking to divest its entire development portfolio to potential 
buyers that have the strategy and resources to continue to develop these projects. The 
portfolio includes Cape Vincent Wind Power, LLC and the Cape Vincent wind project, 
and we currently anticipate that the sale transactions will close by year-end. 

All decisions regarding the Article 10 Application and the filing thereof for the Cape 
Vincent wind project will be made by the new owner of the project. Similarly, formal 
stipulations will be finalized by the new owner of the project, although we continue to 
advance the project during the divestment process. 

We will provide a status update when further information is available. 

Sincerely, 

~	\1. CkJl 
Richard Chandler 
Director, Business Development 

cc: 	 Michael Rigo, Esq. 
John S. Harris, Esq. 


